
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Date:   Monday, April 22, 2013 

Contact: Austin L. Nibbs, CPA, CGMA 
Administrator 
Bus.:  340.776.7703 • Fax:  340.776.4499 
 

ST. THOMAS/ST. CROIX, VI - 

 
GERS OFFICES CLOSED ON WEDNESDAY, APRIL 24, 2013 

 
  

ON WEDNESDAY, APRIL 24, 2013, THE GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM (GERS) 

OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED FOR OUR EMPLOYEE AWARDS AND RECOGNITION CEREMONY AS 

FOLLOW: 

 THE ST. THOMAS OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED FROM 8:00 A.M. TO 12:00 P.M.  

 THE ST. CROIX OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED FROM 8:00 A.M. TO 5:00 P.M.    

BECAUSE OF THE CARNIVAL FESTIVITIES ON ST. THOMAS, REGULAR BUSINESS HOURS WILL RESUME 

AT 8:00 A.M. ON THURSDAY, APRIL 25TH IN THE ST. CROIX OFFICE AND 8:00 A.M. ON MONDAY, 

APRIL 29TH IN BOTH OFFICES.  

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE OUR MEMBERS. 
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“Contributing today for a better tomorrow” 
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